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Item 11 – Private Fundraising and Partnerships 

• The U.S. appreciates the detailed report and notes the positive trend in private 
fundraising described in the presentation. 

• The U.S. also notes UNICEF’s success in further developing digital channels for fundraising 
and encourage a continued focus in this area. 

• We also note the initial positive results from the World Bank instrument.  Based on this 
success, does UNICEF expect to seek out other opportunities for expansion of this type of 
financing? 

• Was a there a rise in revenue generated in December 2021 after UNICEF’s Global Forum 
for Children and Youth event, 

• The U.S. notes the reduction in the proportionate share of core regular resources 
generated from private sector fundraising.  Could you share with the Board UNICEF’s 
strategy for reversing this decline? 

 


